
Kendall County Highway Department 
Public Informational Meeting

The Kendall County Highway Department cordially invites you to 
attend an open house public informational meeting regarding the 
Study to investigate potential improvements of Ridge Road (County 
Highway 11) from Holt Road to Black Road.

All Correspondence regarding this Study should be sent to: 

Hutchison Engineering Inc.
605 Rollingwood Drive
Shorewood, IL  60404
OR email: 
ridgeroadstudy@hutchisoneng.com

Date:  May 23 , 2022
Time: 4:30 PM to 7:00 PM

Location: Jones Elementary School Gymnasium 
800 Barberry Way; Joliet, IL 

Purpose of the Meeting: 
• Introduce the study
• Describe the project development process
• Solicit public input on transportation needs
• Provide information on additional public involvement opportunities

Exhibits will be on display and Project Team members will be present to 
individually discuss the study, receive your input and answer questions. This 
meeting will be accessible to handicapped individuals.  Anyone needing 
special assistance should contact Wayne Phillips at (815) 773-2233 or email: 
ridgeroadstudy@hutchisoneng.com
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